4/es/°) CITY OF MALOLOS

BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT
FOR OPENING OF BIDS

Pursuant to Memorandum DRF-08102023-432 issued by the Office of
the Provincial Governor of Bulacan Governor Daniel R. Fernando on August
10, 2023, declaring a Special (Non-Working) Holiday in the Province of
Bulacan on August 30, 2023, the Opening of Bids under Invitation to Bid No.
20230822 scheduled on 30 August 2023 is hereby moved to 31 August 2023
at 10:00 in the morning at the Conference Room, 2/F City Administrator’s
Office, New City Hall Bldg., City of Malolos, Bulacan

For guidance and information of all concerned.
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